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The United States Celebrates the Inaugural Restorative Justice Organization.
This year, the Center for Community Justice (CCJ) Celebrates the 45th
Anniversary of the Victim Offender Reconciliation Program.

Elkhart, Indiana – 9/1/2023

The Center for Community Justice announces the 45th anniversary of the Victim Offender
Reconciliation Program (VORP). In 1978, a landmark moment for the criminal justice system in the
United States, VORP was launched in Elkhart County, IN, the first restorative justice program in the
United States. This significant milestone marks a transformative shift towards a more
compassionate, healing-centered approach to addressing crime and its aftermath.

Based on restorative justice, the VORP program promotes dialogue, understanding, and
accountability between victims, offenders, and communities. Restorative justice empowers those
affected by crime to actively participate in the resolution process, fostering healing, restitution, and
accountability to prevent future offenses. This program has been replicated across the United States
to build a fairer, more inclusive society emphasizing rehabilitation and reintegration over punitive
measures.

This anniversary celebrates the enduring success of restorative justice principles. Since its inception,
VORP has provided a platform for victims and offenders to engage in open, constructive dialogue,
offering healing and support for participants and encouraging transformative changes for people who
have caused harm. The program's impact has resonated deeply within communities nationwide by
fostering empathy, responsibility, and personal growth.

The Restorative Justice Award (RJA) event will commemorate these remarkable achievements.
Furthermore, the RJA Dinner will bring together criminal justice professionals, advocates, survivors,
and individuals who believe in the power of healing through reconciliation. A virtual exhibit will
showcase the history and evolution of the Victim Offender Reconciliation Program, highlighting
success stories and inspiring case studies that underscore the program's enduring relevance.

The establishment of the first restorative justice organization in the United States, coupled with the
45th anniversary of the Victim Offender Reconciliation Program, continues an era of compassion,
collaboration, and transformation within the criminal justice system. As the nation embraces these
innovative approaches, it reaffirms its commitment to fostering empathy, healing, and justice for all.
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